- CITY OF RAPID CITY

Engineering Services
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701-5035

Telephone: (605) 394-4154
FAX: (605) 394-6636
E-mail: dale.tech@rcgov.org

May 19, 2014

Public Works Committee/Common Council

RE: Request Authorization to Seek Proposals for Engineering Services for
Sheridan Lake Road Reconstruction — June Court to Rapid Creek, project number
14-2203 and CIP # 50933

Staff proposes to reconstruct Sheridan Lake Road from June Court to Rapid Creek.
Work will include reconstruction of street, water main and sewer main. The
reconstruction will include a 20” water main, 8” water main, 21” sanitary sewer, PCC
paving and sidewalks.

Staff proposes to hire a Consultant to be responsible for designing the project, bidding
the project, and providing construction observation, administration and project closeout.

The project is funded from Urban Systems, Streets, Water, Sewer and Drainage funds.
The project budget is $1.46 million dollars.

Staff proposes to %nd construct the project in 2016.

My

Dale Tech, PE
City Engineer

Cc: Terry Wolterstorff, Public Works Director
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